
 

 

 
 
 

 
26th April 2024 
 
Dear Parents / Carers, 
 

Summer Holiday Club 2024 – Expression of Interest 

 
We are looking into the possibility of running a Summer holiday club in conjunction with Limitless Clarets. The dates 
of the club will be Tuesday 27th – Friday 30th August 2024. The club will run from 10am -2pm and the expect that the 
cost will be approximately £25-30 per day. The club will be run by Limitless Clarets and supported by staff from PCHS. 
We hope to offer a range of activities including; sports, baking, arts & crafts, movie experience and more. The 
students would need to bring a packed lunch and unfortunately, we are unable to provide transport. 
 
At the moment we are looking for expressions of interest in the holiday club to enable us to decide if running the 
club is viable. If you / your child is interested in attending the club, please complete the expression of interest below 
and return it to school by Monday 29th April.  
 
Please note that this is an expression of interest, not a guaranteed place. 

 
Yours sincerely, 

 

Claire Endersby 

Assistant Headteacher 

 

Summer Holiday Club 2024 

Please Return to Claire Endersby by Monday 29th April 2024 

Class:      Name of child: 

 
Tues 27th August 

2024 

Wed 28th August 

2024 

Thurs 29th August 

2024 

Friday 30th August 

2024 

 10am – 2pm 10am – 2pm 10am – 2pm 10am – 2pm 

Please tick days 

required 
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